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Steven Agnew MLA has asked: 

 

To ask the Minister of the Environment,  in light of paragraph 10 of the 

Planning Appeals Commission ruling relating to Lough Neagh dated 13 

November 2013, whether (i) the planning application being considered as 

part of the enforcement appeal relates solely to the retrospective 

regularisation of unauthorised sand extraction up to the date of the 

enforcement notice; and (ii) all unauthorised activities currently being 

permitted because he did not serve stop notices are not the subject of the 

enforcement appeal. 

 

ANSWER  

 

The Department previously stated its position in correspondence to the Planning 

Appeals Commission (PAC) on 9 November 2015 and in letters to Quarry Plan 

on 11 November 2015 and 18 January 2016.  Copies of the letters have been 

placed in the Assembly Library.  

 

 

 



 
Signed: __________________________________________ 

Mark H Durkan MLA 

16/02/16 

Date:  __________________________________________ 
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